
Our Intersen Phase Learners have completed their examination cycle
and a special mention to our Grade 4 learners who navigated their
way through their first ever cycle. I know that they have done well and
we are all proud of them. 

We have reached the end of another successful term filled with
triumphs, fun and hard work. I am confident that our children have
achieved results consistent with their efforts and ability and this will be
reflected in their Termly reports, which will be released on 14 June
2024, which will also be the last day of term. 

We will be celebrating our DADS on the 13 June 2024 with their own
Coffee Drive Thru’ so that we can kick off your Father’s day weekend in
style. So many of our Male figures play such pivotal roles in the lives of
our children and we are grateful for every one of you. Please come
through in the morning and grab a cup to celebrate!

Our Grade 4 and 5 Learners will host their Market Day on the last day of
Term and I know that they are excited to make some pocket money for
the holidays. Market Days are important entrepreneurial opportunities
that give our children real world experiences which are critical in their
development. 
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School will close at
11:00 on Friday the
14th of June 2024.

ENJOY THE HOLIDAY!

As always if you are travelling
this holiday, please do so

safely and take regular
breaks. School will reopen for
the children on 10 July 2024,

so we will see you then!

Excited about Term 3

We're bouncing off the walls with
excitement for the term ahead! Get ready
for a whirlwind of events - from our Nelson

Mandela Project to an artsy exhibition,
kite-flying adventures, and our legendary

annual concert! This term Mr. Stephen
Modise will be joining our English

Department and he is an enthusiastic and
avid reader who also enjoys his time on

the sportsfield. Mrs. Mary Phadziri will also
be joining our F.A.L department and I

know you will join me in welcoming her
back to the team.

We wish to seize this
opportunity to extend

our heartfelt gratitude to
the teachers who will be
departing Ridgeway at
the conclusion of this

term. Your tireless efforts
and unwavering

commitment to our
school and students are
truly appreciated. Your

presence will be
sincerely missed. We

wish you the best of luck
in all your future

endeavors!

Important

Mr. Govender

Ms. Mbedzi

Ms. Tayob


